
JOIN US FOR
Hot Chocolate day

Saturday, February 22nd

Join us on Saturday, February 22nd for a free hot chocolate bar 
inside the Ship Store ̶ available all day!

While you enjoy your warm treat, consider making a monetary 
donation to Folds of Honor to support their mission.

We look forward to seeing you there!


